
 

 
March 30, 2023    CORRECTION 
 
To the Governing Board: 
 
The Nominating Committee is pleased to announce the following slate of candidates for 
national offices for the 2023-2025 term. The committee sought the assistance of chapter, area, 
and national FMCA officers in referring persons who would consent to nomination and accept 
the responsibilities of a national office. These candidates have accepted the challenge. 
 

National President Gary Milner, F409834 
 
National Senior Vice President Kathie Balogh, F316832 
 Paul Mitchell, F165576 
 
National Secretary Pamela Richard, F455687 
 Don Schleuse, F264999 
 
National Treasurer Barbara Smith, F329936 

 
Resumes for these candidates will be published in the May 2023 issue of Family RVing 
magazine and will be included with your Governing Board meeting material. 
 
The election will be held at the Governing Board meeting on August 23, 2023, at FMCA’s 107th 
International Convention in Gillette, Wyoming. In accordance with the FMCA Bylaws, 
additional candidates may be nominated by petition no later than May 23, 2023, or from the 
floor at the Governing Board meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Duncan, F253901 
Chairman, Nominating Committee 
 
Committee Members:  Jim Duncan, F253901; Rodger Donnelly, F253331; Jack Mayberry, 
F369343; Al Zimmerman, F407361 


